
 

 
 
26th January 2024  
 
Deputy Duncan Smith 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
E:  duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie 
 
Re: PQ 1827/24 - To ask the Minister for Health the amount collected in public car parking 
charges at St. Vincent's University Hospital in 2023, in tabular form. 
 
Dear Deputy Smith 
 
I refer to the above parliamentary question which was sent to me for direct response. 
 
Please see car park receipts, excluding VAT, for St Vincents Healthcare Group car park for 2023 below: 
 

 2023 
Car Park receipts (excl. VAT) €1,780,432 

 
 
I trust that this clarifies the matter.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
____________________________ 
Cahal Flynn, 
Director of Operations. 
 


